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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

02-12 5 - 8 Hand in surprises

03 en 04-12 5 - 8 Exhibition surprises

05-12 A - 8 Sinterklaas party,

children free at 12.00

School closes at

12.00, Daycare is

open
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16-12 A - 8 Christmas activities,

children free at

12.00,

Christmas musical in

the afternoon and

evening

School closes at

12.00, daycare is

open.

16.00: groep 1 - 4

Christmas musical

19.00: groep 5 - 8

Christmas musical

Where? Stanislas

College,

Krakeelpolderweg

20-12 A - 8 Half day, children

free at 12.00

School closes at

12.00, Daycare is

open

23-12 until 03-01 A - 8 Christmas holiday School closed,

Daycare open, but not

on 25 and 26/12

(Christmas) and not

on 01/01 (New Years

Day)

13 t/m 24-01 3 t/m 8 Cito weeks
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22-01 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30 - IB

building

22-01 Start National

Reading Days

27 en 28-01 8 Groep 8 VO contact

evening

29-01 Study day, learners

free

School closed,

Daycare also closed

New Students

Name Group

Naoufel gr. B

Norwin gr. D

Have you found us on Instagram

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.



Notifications

Daycare

Introducing a new colleague and saying goodbye

to our permanent substitute employee.

We are pleased to introduce our new colleague:

Carolina! From Monday 2 December, she will start

at our childcare centre at the KDV. Her working

days will be Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and

Friday. Carolina is looking forward to meeting you

and your children. Via the parent app, you will soon

receive a message from her introducing herself to you personally.

With Carolina's arrival, we unfortunately also say goodbye to Seycan. We would

like to thank her immensely for her loving efforts and commitment over the past

period.

We hope you will join us in giving Carolina a warm welcome and wishing Seycan

every success in her future endeavours.

BSO Christmas holidays - Theme: Home Alone

at the BSO!

This Christmas holiday the theme at the BSO

will be Home Alone! You have received our

holiday programme in the parents' app. It

promises to be another fantastic holiday with

fun and surprising activities.

You haven't signed your child up yet? No

problem! You can register your child until Sunday

8 December.

We look forward to making it a great holiday

together!

Message on behalf of the parents' committee.

On Monday 11 November there was another OC

meeting. We would like to share with you what was

discussed.

The OC had organised a tariff discussion for the

parents. Unfortunately, this meeting was not well

attended. Further on in the newsletter you will

find the message from Morgen about the rates.



For the OC, it would be nice to have some more parents there. We are still

missing parents of children who attend playgroups. Here's an appeal: are you

interested? Mail to oceglantier@kinderopvangmorgen.nl.

We discussed Jill's departure. There is a vacancy for her position.

A new employee, Carolina, will start at the KDV next week. At the BSO, Fatma

has started.

A number of parents completed the Improvement Meter questionnaire. There

was a lot of positive input from parents and parents are generally satisfied.

There was some feedback on the nutrition policy. We will discuss this topic in a

bit more detail at the next OC meeting.

The next OC meeting will take place on Monday 3 February 2025. You are

welcome to attend it. Do you have any questions or comments? Please email

oceglantier@kinderopvangmorgen.nl.

Greetings,

The Parents' Committee (Brigitte, Renske and Chantal)

Childcare in 2025

The 2025 rates are known. Although costs will rise in

2025, the childcare allowance will not be fully

adjusted. Nevertheless, there is good news for

families with an income between about €29,400 and

€159,200. For this group, the co-payment will be lower

and for the other groups, unfortunately, slightly

higher. This is the result of a choice made by the new

cabinet. Curious what childcare will cost in 2025? Calculate it easily with the

calculation tool on our website:

https://www.eglantierdelft.nl/ouders/bereken-kosten

Want to know what the options are? Daycare, toddler care and/or out-of-school

care? Take a look at our website: https://www.eglantierdelft.nl/kinderopvang

Education

Handing in surprises

Just a reminder: the children of groups 5 to 8 should

bring their prepared surprises to school on Monday 2

December. An exhibition will be made with these. On

Tuesday 3 and Wednesday 4 December the groups can

look at all the surprises.

On Wednesday 5 December the children will unwrap

the surprises in their own group.

https://www.eglantierdelft.nl/ouders/bereken-kosten
https://www.eglantierdelft.nl/kinderopvang


Sinterklaas party

On Thursday 5 December we will celebrate the

annual Sinterklaas party. All children should be

brought to the playground of the IB building at

8.15 on this day. They will gather with the

teacher. Parents wishing to watch can do so at

the sides of the playground. All groups are at

the front in order of age. The children do not

need to bring food and drinks with them on this

day. These will be provided. At noon, all

children are free. The school is closed in the

afternoon. If you are not picking up your child

yourself, please also inform the people who

take care of your kids, BSO, etc. of this. Children can be picked up from the

building where they normally are.

Christmas musical

To the parents/guardians of students from groups 1 to

8,

In a few days the holiday weeks of December will be

here again. The Christmas working group is also

actively working at IKC De Eglantier.

This year it will be a special Christmas. We invite all

students and their parents/guardians to come and see

a Christmas musical on Monday 16 December!

We chose the musical: “The Snow Queen”.

The musical is performed by all employees of De

Eglantier in the hall of Stanislas College at De

Krakeelpolderweg 1 Delft.

Part of the costs of the working week of the current

groups 7 and 8 are paid from the proceeds from ticket

sales, lottery and restaurant.

Not only can you come and see the musical with your child(ren), but there is also

a restaurant with delicious snacks, made by the students of groups 7, 7/8 and 8.

You can pay for these snacks in cash or via a QR code. You can also buy lottery

tickets in the weeks before and on December 16, preferably with cash money.

https://youtu.be/p9LS5OyaNFE

In this letter you will find the first information about this atmospheric

Christmas celebration.

The performance is on Monday, 16 December. In the afternoon the children are

free from 12 noon.

https://youtu.be/p9LS5OyaNFE


-The hall is not large enough for all students and their parents/guardians. That

is why there is an afternoon program from 3:45 PM for students from groups 1

to 4 and their parents.

-The evening program for students from groups 5 to 8 and their parents starts

at 6:30 PM.

Do you have children in both age categories? Then you can choose when you visit

the musical.

Unfortunately, it is not possible to bring grandparents, other family members or

friends (unless one of the parents cannot come).

All parents/guardians receive an envelope (with your child's name + group).

Would you like to return this envelope to the teacher of your eldest child

together with the entrance

fee?

The entrance fee is €2 per

person, also for your child.

Only parents are welcome.

Unfortunately it is not possible

to take babies and very young

children.

Would you please write on the

envelope whether you are

coming in the afternoon or

evening?

We would like to receive the

envelopes with slips before Monday, December 2!

You will receive the entrance tickets shortly afterwards.

On Friday, December 20, the lottery prizes will be drawn and there will be a

Wheel of Fortune. Many raffle tickets will soon be sold by the students of group

8! On Friday December 20, the prize draw will take place at 11.30 am at the IB

building. The children from RH will also be there at 11.30 am, you can pick them

up there. The children are free in the afternoon.





Christmas Activities

Thursday, December 12 and Thursday, December

19 from 8:30 to 10:30 we will do different

Christmas activities with all groups. The children

from group 3 to 8 can choose from different

creative techniques. Will you also come to help?

The group teachers will invite you via Social

Schools.

Smoke-free schoolyards

Besides a (traffic) safe situation around the school

buildings, we also value a healthy environment. Therefore,

we would like to remind you that our schoolyards are

smoke-free. When you bring/pick up your child, please do

not smoke in our playgrounds or near the playgrounds, such

as the pick-up area or drop-off area. This way we keep it

healthy for all children and set a good example. Thank you

for your cooperation.


